
The government’s annual cost-of-living adjustments (COLA) for 2021 have been announced by the IRS and 
the Social Security Administration (SSA). The COVID-19 pandemic’s continuing impact on the U.S. economy 
contributed to relatively flat changes in the 2021 COLA amounts as U.S. economic deflation during the first 
half of 2020 impacted the COLA metrics. The IRS increased the IRS annual compensation amounts, but limits 
for elective deferrals and catch-up contribution limits for age 50+ employees remained largely unchanged. 
The SSA’s 1.3% increase in benefits is one of the smallest increases historically for Social Security and 
Supplemental Security Income beneficiaries.

2021 COST-OF-LIVING 
ADJUSTMENTS
FOR QUALIFIED RETIREMENT PLANS

mahoneysabol.com

CONTACT US:

James Mahoney
CPA, Managing Partner
jmahoney@mahoneysabol.com
860.541.2000 x7902

Ken Kron
CPA, Partner
kkron@mahoneysabol.com
860.541.2000 x7903

Jay Rasmus
CPA, PFS, CGMA, MST, Partner
jrasmus@mahoneysabol.com
860.541.2000 x7905


